
  
 
 
 
 

 

Parish Priest: Fr. John Monaghan  Pastor Emeritus: Fr. Pat Flanagan   
Parish Secretary and Child Safety Officer: Jill Morse 
Parish Office: 21 Burns St. Maryborough. Office Hours: 9.00am – 12.00 noon Wednesday and Friday        
Phone: 0466 451 984.  Email: maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au   
St Augustine’s School: 5460 4440   Principal: Mrs. Sonia Turner  principal@samaryborough.catholic.edu.au  

 

18th April 2021   Third Sunday of Easter 

Collections “Thank You”. First Collection – $767 For Clergy support and Presbytery expenses.             

Second Collection - Parish Planned Giving – $853  For Parish expenses and Church maintenance. 

ST. KEVIN’S, AVOCA – 8.30am Mass 1st and 3rd Sundays each month.  
   – 8.30am Assembly at Avoca on 2nd, 4th & 5th Sundays of each month.  
 

ST. MARY’S, DUNOLLY – 8.30am Mass 2nd and 4th Sundays each month.  
   – 8.30am Assembly at Dunolly on 1st & 3rd Sundays of each month 
    

ST. PATRICK’S, BEALIBA – 8.30am Mass 5th Sunday (30th May 2021)  
 

ST. AUGUSTINE’S, MARYBOROUGH – 6.00pm Saturday and 10.30am Sunday.  
 
Tuesday 20th April     – 10.00am Assembly 
Wednesday 21st April    – 11.00am Mass at St Kevin’s, Avoca – All Welcome   
Thursday 22nd April       – 10.00am Mass 
Friday 23rd April             – 11.00am Exposition of Blessed Sacrament 
                                        – 12.00 Noon Assembly 
   

     READERS.     PSALM PRAYERS  GIFTS. 

17/4/21 J. Leneaux-Gale B. Crameri    Lacey Family 
18/4/21 K. Barber  H. Taylor    Lloyd Family 
24/4/21 D. Hamilton  J. Leneaux-Gale   Lacey Family 
25/4/21 T. Bell  T. Waterson    Meerbach Family 

 

KREWZ WILLIAM CLARK: We congratulate Krewz’s parents Brandon 

and Crystal and with them and their family and friends we happily welcome  
Krewz into the Catholic Church through Baptism during 10.30am Mass  
as we look forward to the continued blessings God will bestow on him              
throughout a long and happy life shared with his family and our parish. 
 

EASTER GREETINGS FROM FR MARK CHIA: Fr Mark has sent us a card 

wishing us all a very blessed and happy Easter. He continues to be thankful for 
his first year of ordained ministry with us in 2019 and is based at the Redemptorist 
Monastery in North Perth where we’re invited to call on him when we’re in WA. 
 

St. Augustine’s Parish, Maryborough 
~inc. St. Kevin’s, Barnett St. Avoca, St. Mary’s, Hardy St. Dunolly,  
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees H’way & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   
St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba, St. Augustine’s, Burke St, Maryborough~ 
 
 
 
 
St. Patrick’s, Pyrenees Highway & Evans St. Amphitheatre,   St. Patrick’s, Main St. Bealiba.   

St. Patrick’s, Barkly-Redbank Rd Redbank.~ 

 

 

mailto:maryborough@ballarat.catholic.org.au
mailto:principal@samaryborough.catholic.edu.au


WILLIAM MENNEN RIP: We pray for Bill Mennen, a resident of Wattle Rise 

Nursing Home, who passed away on Thursday and whose Funeral Prayers will be 
at Phelans Jubilee Chapel this coming Thursday 22nd April at 1.00pm.   
 

NEW ST KEVIN’S, AVOCA MONTHLY MASS: When our St Patrick’s 

Redbank church was sold, the intention was to transfer the 11.00a.m. third 
Wednesday of each month Mass to St Kevin’s, Avoca whenever possible.  
This coming Wednesday will be the first of these Masses, following which we can 
have a light lunch as we regularly did at Redbank or patronise a café or whatever 
else we may decide to do. As with Redbank, this monthly Mass will be our Parish 
Mass for the day and all are welcome from throughout our parish and beyond. 
 

PATHWAYS VICTORIA COMMUNITY CONSULATION: The Catholic 

dioceses of Victoria have announced a new way of offering care and support for 
survivors of child sexual abuse. This is intended to be a compassionate, just and 
appropriately resourced process to investigate complaints and respond to 
survivors. To assist in setting this up, survivors, support persons and others who 
have lived with the effects of abuse or have professional experience in this area 
are strongly encouraged to participate in the Consultation Phase from 13th April till 
14th May 2021. Further information about this and how to be part of this 
Community Consultation can be found on its website:  www.pathwaysvictoria.com  
 

FAITH INSPIRING SCIENCE: The Vatican Observatory is one of the oldest 

active astronomical observatories in the world and remains at the forefront of 
scientific research on a broad range of topics from examining the tiniest specks of 
interplanetary dust to the origin and structure of the Universe. Its History, Latest 
News and many other facets can now be explored on its newly updated website 
that we’re encouraged to explore: www.vaticanobservatory.org      
 

CARITAS / PROJECT COMPASSION: Project Compassion envelopes or 

boxes can be put on either collection this weekend or next weekend following 
which we’ll forward our generous donations to our diocese who then send these 
onto Caritas to continue its wonderful work caring for people in need. 
 

NO INTEREST LOANS: Goldfields Employment and Learning Centre (GELC) 

has No Interest Loans (NIL’s) of up to $1,500 available for parents and carers on 
low incomes in Central Goldfields Shire to help with the cost of essential items 
and household expenses with no fees and charges apart from repaying the loan 
amount. Our parish office has brochures or one can contact GELC direct at 88-90 
Burke St, Maryborough 5461 3185 or visit the GELC website: www.gelc.org.au  

Remembering those who have died:                                                                                    

We pray for Bill Mennen who died last week and those whose anniversaries are at this 

time: Martin Greymans, Mary Hillman, Aubrey Baker, Jack Maffescioni, Michael 

Harnetty, Minnie Mannix. Joseph Divola, Geoffrey Walsh, Kath Williams, Chloris 

Nunan, Michael Taylor, Jean Palmer, Una and Bill Fitzpatrick, Maurice Smith, 

Francessca Caruso, Michael Hynes, Brian Harrop, Victor Hennessy, Rosemary 

Buckland, Francis Timothy Minehan, Peter Griffin, Ethel Walsh and Gary Dowd.  

http://www.gelc.org.au/


 

THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER.     18TH APRIL 2021 

Priest: Inspired by Jesus’ words in Scripture and with our hearts      

open in faith, let us pray for those in need:  

 

Reader: That Pope Francis and Bishop Paul will remain faithful 
teachers of Jesus Christ; whose life, death and 
resurrection is Good News for people of every place 
and time. 

(pause)  Lord, hear us: All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Reader: That we will live by what we profess and God’s love will 

come to perfection in us.  

(pause)  Lord, hear us: All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Reader: That those who feel the absence of God will be filled 
with the presence of the risen Christ.  

(pause)  Lord, hear us: All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Reader: That those weighed down by the burdens of life will 
look to Christ as our advocate and guiding light.  

(pause)  Lord, hear us: All: Lord, hear our prayer. 

 

Reader: We pray for Bill Mennen who died this week and those 

whose anniversaries are named on the Bulletin. 

  (pause)  Lord, hear us: All: Lord, hear our prayer.  

 

Priest:  We ask for Mary’s intercession – “Hail Mary … 

 

Priest: God of all time, whose word in Scripture resonates in our 
minds and burns in our hearts, help us to live as faithful 
witnesses to Christ, risen among us. In Jesus’ name, we 

pray.  

           All: Amen. 


